THE CHURGH OF JESUS GHRIST OF LATTER-DAY SAINTS
OFFICE OF THE FIRST PRESIDENCY
47 EAasT SouTH TEMPLE STREET, SALT LAKE CITYy, UTAH 84150-1200

November 5, 2018

To:  General Authorities and the following leaders in the Europe Area: Area Seventies;
selected Stake, Mission, and Temple Presidents; selected Bishops and Branch
Presidents

Dear Brethren:

Modification to the Dates of the Rome Italy Temple Dedication

The previously announced dates for the dedication of the Rome Italy Temple have
been changed. The dates for the open house and youth devotional have not changed. The
new dates for the dedication are:

Sunday, March 10, 2019 through Tuesday, March 12, 2019

The temple will open to the public for ordinances on Tuesday, March 19, 2019, as
previously announced.

We look forward to the dedication of this beautiful new temple.
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This letter is being distributed in English and Italian. If leaders need it in additional languages, they may contact the Area
Presidency. Area leaders can forward requests to the Priesthood and Family Department at ext. 2-2933. 16595




